
Byng Arts Band Audition 
Information for students preparing for Band Auditions Online 

 
 
Audition interview: 
Students will bring their instrument and chosen music to Lord Byng Secondary and have a face-
to-face meeting with the Band Director. 
 
Applicants should prepare for the following:  
 
Sightreading: 
In preparation for the interview, students should warm up on their instrument and be prepared 
to sightread a piece of music that will be provided by the Band Director during the audition.  
 
Please have the music you performed for your pre-audition video ready. You will be asked to 
play a portion of it again.  
 
General Questions: 
It is encouraged that candidates ask questions they may have regarding the program at this 
time.  
 

***The entire audition/interview will be a maximum of 15 minutes*** 
 
Thank you for your interest in the band program! I look forward to meeting on Teams! Should 
you have any questions regarding the program and/or auditions, please contact our Fine Arts 
Co-ordinator Mr. Hartley-Folz at byngarts@vsb.bc.ca. 
 
Best wishes, 
Director of Bands, Lord Byng Secondary School 


